
NNeexxtt  TTrraaiinniinngg::  MMaarrcchh  2222
nndd

  

AAtt  tthhee  AAffrriiccaann  AAmmeerriiccaann  RReesseeaarrcchh  LLiibbrraarryy    

iinn  DDoowwnnttoowwnn  FFoorrtt  LLaauuddeerrddaallee  ffrroomm  11--55ppmm  

 
 

 

 

 

 

What? A collaborative effort of the Broward County Bar Association, Legal Aid Service of Broward 

County, Inc., The 17th Judicial Circuit Pro Bono Committee, and Florida’s Children First to recruit, train and 
support pro bono attorneys to represent children in Dependency Court.  

When? March 22, 2012 from 1-5pm 

Where? At the African American Research Library, Michael Bienes Seminar Room 

2650 Sistrunk Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33311 

 

How? To participate, attorneys MUST enroll in Broward Lawyer’s Care and attend a CLE certified 

Dependency Court training.  Upon completion, attorneys will be matched to a child client and mentored and 
supported throughout the case by attorneys experienced in Juvenile Court proceedings.  Pro bono attorneys 
will have one million dollars malpractice coverage through Broward Lawyer’s Care.    

If You Want To Make A Difference In the Life of A Child 
 

Contact: David S. Bazerman, Esq., Director of the Tracey McPharlin Pro Bono Initiative 
Legal Aid Service of Broward County 

491 State Road 7, Plantation, FL 33317 
P: 954-736-2417 

E: dbazerman@legalaid.org 

4.5 CLE Credits Available 

Please join us that evening at the Florida’s Children First Child Advocacy Awards and Reception beginning at 5:30PM 
in the Tower Club downtown. Attorneys and volunteers who participate in the Initiative will receive special 

recognition. Enjoy music, wine, soft drinks and heavy hors d'oeuvres. The suggested donation is $100 and for our 
friends in the child welfare community, we offer a state employee rate of $25. 

 

 

One Child, One Attorney, 

One Life Made Better 
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Florida’s Children First, Inc. is a 501(c) (3) under the Internal Revenue Code and your gift is fully tax deductible within the limits of the law. Please consult your tax advisor. “A COPY OF THE 
OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE (800-435-7352) WITHIN THE STATE.  

REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE.”     

 


